

Welcome to the October edition of Rabbit Runaway Roundup, our quick monthly newsletter.

# **Babies, Babies, Babies!**

It's certainly Spring at RRO with babies galore. We have Angelina's now grown babies (almost 1 year old), Coco's bunch of 8 (3 weeks old) and Judi returned home this week to another 5 dumped at the door (6 weeks old). Please, if you are in a position to adopt a pair, foster or just donate to the imminent vet bills for de-sexing and vaccination contact RRO or donate via the site.

Thank you to Shannel for assisting with the adoptee page on <u>Facebook</u> and the <u>website</u> to keep them up to date. We must get some adoptions or fosters rolling for RRO to be able to accept new buns requiring shelter, as we have a waiting list.

Annual General Meeting
The RRO AGM is on the
27th October at 12 noon.
All members welcome.
Please RSVP to
info@rabbitrunaway.org.au
if you would like
to attend.

For anyone who worries about taking on 2 buns (or even three) - two is no more work than one and a bonded pair is a precious thing. They keep each other company and provide companionship and love to each other when you are at work or out.





### **Royal Melbourne Show**

RRO has had a busy few weeks at the Royal Melbourne Show. We were in good company alongside Oscar's Law, Pets Haven and other pet charities.

A very big thanks to everyone who has helped over the last month, both at the show and minding the bunnies at the orphanage while we were away.

### **Orphans of the Month**

Dylan and Breeze (below right) are brother and sister. From Angelina's first litter, they are both very sweet and get on like two peas in a pod.

Having only ever lived at the orphanage they will need time to settle into their new home and surroundings but will make great companions with time and love.

Watching bunnies grow in confidence and develop their little personalities in their forever homes is one of the most rewarding things ever!

To meet Dylan and Breeze or any of our other orphans, please contact RRO.

#### **RRO** Calendar Auction

The calendar auction ended last week with an awesome \$1,530 raised. Congratulations to the winning bidders! Naomi has made a great design and from all indications this design + lovely bunny shots = great Xmas present for bunny lovers. Also a huge thank you to Shawn for the stunning photography.

Keep an eye on <u>Facebook</u> or the <u>site</u> for details once it's done so you can get your order in.

T-shirts are now available at www.skreened.com/rabbitrunaway/

They come in various designs, styles and sizes - there's some great hoodies and tote bags too!



## **Fundraising**

There are lots of things in the pipeline at the moment and lots of ideas amidst the energetic and dedicated RRO Fundraising group.

Watch the <u>Facebook</u> site for news of upcoming events that will benefit RRO. Thank you to

this group for their tireless work and help supporting RRO and the bunnies.

Bunny Education - See the links below for handy information about caring for your bun

Bunny Care Booklet | Responsible Bunny Ownership | Taking a New Bunny Home
The Bunny Diet | Bunnies as Indoor Pets | Companion Bunnies | When a Bunny Needs a Vet

Rabbit Run-Away Orphanage Inc - ABN 42 975 123 153 19 Stanley Street, Olinda VIC 3788, AUSTRALIA Phone: 1300 959 370 or (03) 9751 1229 or Mobile: 0402 111 055 Web: www.rabbitrunaway.org.au E-mail: info@rabbitrunaway.org.au



Click on the picture above for RRO Wine, and keep an eye on our website and Facebook page for other bunny merchandise you can buy. Proceeds go directly back to bunny care.